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INVITATION





Youn-Long Lin 
Department of Computer Science
Nationgal Tsing Hua University
Hsinchu, Taiwan

Sep. 30, 2009
NAME
Affiliation

Address

Dear XXXX,

On behalf of the 15th Asia and South Pacific Design Automation Conference (ASP-DAC 2010), I would like to thank for your paper contribution and cordially invite you to attend this important annual event. The conference will be held in January 18-21, 2010 at Taipei International Convention Center, Taipei, Taiwan. 
We will explore the most advanced technologies/concepts in Design Automation area in ASP-DAC 2010 Conference. It is our great honor to have your paper presented in ASP-DAC 2010 and hope you will enjoy your time spending with us.
Should you have any problems, please do not hesitate to contact with the organizing committee aspdac2010@aspdac.com for assistance.
Sincerely,

Youn-Long Lin 

Conference General Chair

ASP-DAC 2010









[image: image1.wmf]